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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Spring Term – 2018 - 1
Happy New Year we hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and welcome back to the beginning of a new term.
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 24th January for big painting.
Fundraising
With funds raised from the raffle, car wash and table top sale last year we bought new equipment for the children.  These included jigsaw puzzles, wheelbarrow, easel, trains, table top games and a remote-control vehicle.  Thank you for all your support.
We are looking for new fundraising ideas this year, ideally these need to be simple and easy to organise and gets everyone, family and friends, involved.  If you have any suggestions please do let us know, you can either drop Claire Heasman (Chairperson) an email chair@stowervalepreschool.co.uk, or speak to a member of staff, all suggestions welcome. 

Weather
Just a reminder to please ensure you bring in appropriate outdoor clothing, coat, hat, gloves and waterproofs for use at Preschool every day for your child/ren.
Dates for the Diary

School Library visits – Wednesday 17th and 31st January
Toddler Visits – Wednesday 24th January
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 9th February
Back to Pre-school Monday 19th February
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.


